Adopt-A-Bench Smith Academy Park

The Town of Hatfield has recently renovated Smith Academy Park next to the town hall. The newly renovated park has been received very enthusiastically and is already getting increased use.

Phase II of the renovation, which is the construction of a Pavilion, is planned for this fall. One of the funding sources for the construction will be from *Adopt-A-Bench*. Nine benches were installed along the walkways as part of the renovation and residents have an opportunity to purchase a plaque in their name (or as a memorial) on a first-come first-served basis. Plaques will be mounted on a bench for a \$1,200 donation.

There is form available on the Town's website under the Open Space Committee section with the requested wording of the plaque along with the donation to Town Hall. The benches will be assigned as the donations are received. Any donations received after the nine benches have been adopted will be returned to the donor. Installation of the plaques on the benches is expected to occur during this coming summer.

Open Space Committee Town of Hatfield

Inquiries regarding *Adopt-A-Bench* can be made of Rich Abbott, Chair of the Open Space Committee at richard@abbott-cpa.com.

Adopt-A-Bench Smith Academy Park

Donation Form

The plaque will be sand-cast bronze and the dimensions are 2"x 8". Please indicate the wording for the plaque by completing the boxes below with one letter, number, symbol, or space per box. Layout of the plaque is limited to the layout below, four lines with a maximum number of 20 characters per line. The font of the wording will be adjusted based on the number of characters and lines used.

Please confirm the above wording:																	
Nam	e of [Dono	r	_										-			
Addr	ess																
Telep	ohone	e #															
Emai	l Add	lress															

Please submit check in the amount of \$1,200 payable to the Town of Hatfield along with the form.

Town of Hatfield Attn: Treasurer 59 Main Street Hatfield, MA 01038